
 

 

 

 

13 October 2020 

Aaron Packard 

 

By email. 

 

Dear Aaron, 

Re. request for information relating to unsanitary/unhealthy housing (our ref. 341). 

Further to your recent request form information held by Mackenzie District Council we have 
decided to release the information. Please find answers to your questions below. 

1. None. 

2. None. 

3. We would inspect in response to a complaint being received. 

4. We have no formal process, but would respond appropriately to any request. 

5. None. 

6. No formal process. 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 
freephone 0800 802 602. 

If you wish to discuss this further with us, please feel free to contact me.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Chris Clarke. 

Communications Advisor 

Mackenzie District Council 


